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Project 2025: 
How it Would Impact AAUW Public Policy Priorities

Just before the fall elections, the California Online Branch hosted a 
webinar presented by the Public Policy Committee 
entitled Project 2025 and How it Would Impact 
AAUW Public Policy Priorities. Amy Hom, co-chair of 
AAUW California Public Policy, gave a brief overview 
of where Project 2025 came from, who the Heritage 
Foundation is, and what the project is broadly 
attempting to do. She then addressed specific parts 
of the project that would impact AAUW Public 
Policy Priorities, such as education, Title IX, 
reproductive health, and gender equity.

Now that the elections are over, understanding Project 2025 has become 
more important than ever. For our March meeting, we will view this
webinar and discuss the information it presents.

You have the choice of meeting in person or on Zoom.  If meeting in 
person, please RSVP by Thursday March 13 and select your lunch entrée.

Saturday, March 15, 2025
11:30 AM (1:00 PM on Zoom)

10701 Baile Ave, Chatsworth.  818-832-9099
Park on Baile or Bermuda.  Parking on Chatsworth is prohibited.

If you want to attend in person, RSVP to Jackie Zev at 818-832-9099, and tell her 
which Corner Bakery selection you would like (Uptown Turkey Avocado 
sandwich, Ham & Swiss sandwich, Tomato Mozzarella sandwich, or Chicken 
Caesar salad) with chips, drinks and dessert for $20. Or bring your own lunch!  

Or attend via Zoom.  See page 6 for Zoom information, which will also be sent 
via email the day before the meeting.

AAUW advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, philanthropy, and research.

In principle and in practice, AAUW values and seeks a diverse membership. 
There shall be no barriers to full participation in this organization on the basis of gender, race, creed, 

age, sexual orientation, national origin, disability or class


